
-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 1:22 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2023-0195

-- Name --
Liane deGooyer Gariepy

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
I would like to see a deferral on these increased charges.  With the current incentives to switch from gas heating to
the new heat pump, consumers are already seeing a significant increase in hydro consumption and costs and this
additional increase may curb the incentive to make the switch.  Consumers are already hit with costs of making the
switch, delaying the increase would ease the transition to the heat pump,(already a costly undertaking) and not
increase the cost impact of going green.


